
Leaf collection will start November 1st and 

run through December 3rd in the Borough.  

The following guidelines are to be followed 

for those participating in the pick-up. 

 

• Leaves must be raked into piles at the edge of 

the street or alley in plain view and far enough 

away from parked vehicles.  The Public Works 

Department is not permitted to go on to 

anyone’s property to collect leaves. 

 

• Remove large sticks, branches, metal, lumber, 

rocks and/or plastic objects from leaf pile.  

Such items may cause damage to the 

equipment or employees and cause a delay in 

collection. 

 

• If leaves piled by the curb have not been picked 

up within one week, please call the Borough 

Office at (717) 653-2300 and leave your name 

and address as a reminder. 

 

• Please do NOT bag leaves.  


